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I strongly support SB 1548 if for no other reason than it is ridiculous to have to 

change all 

the clocks in the house, barn, shops, cars and trucks and wristwatches twice a year. 

After spending time living in one area of time, by changing the clocks by an hour it 

takes a period of 

time for ones body to adjust, especially as you get older. 

In the spring the school kids are actually catching the bus an hour earlier in the 

morning in the dark with people 

on the road hurrying to work which can be dangerous for the kids.  True on Standard 

time they get home 

in nearly dark but they are more fully awake than they may be in early morning and 

more aware of perceived danger. 

I support SB 1548.  Thank you. 

Marc and Susie Buxton 


